
Comments for Planning Application DC/23/1899/FUL

 

Application Summary

Application Number: DC/23/1899/FUL

Address: 29A Queen Street Haverhill Suffolk CB9 9DZ

Proposal: Planning application - Installation of extractor fan

Case Officer: Clare Oliver

 

Customer Details

Name: Miss Melinda Lakatos

Address: 11 Strasbourg Square, Haverhill, Suffolk CB9 0HR

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Neighbour

Stance: Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:I walk past these premises daily in order to park my car at the rear car park so I can get

to work and I can hear the massive noise of the 2 fans installed above 25-27 Queen Street fish

and chips shop which are quite disturbing.

I can see in this planning application submitted that their noise level will be a lot lower with -9db

than the existing noise triggers around.

Now I wonder why can someone object to this application which looks in order and the council not

visiting the premises which are actually causing the noise?

We need more businesses in this town, we advertise how we help businesses and we are up for

bringing investments in, but in fact we push them back?

When a business opens their main objective is to delight and satisfy the public with whatever

they're selling.

So in conclusion I support this application and my comments above should be taken in

consideration by the authorities and measure the noise pollution from 25-27 Queen Street.

 

Kind regards,

Melinda


